From: Barbara Twaddell
To: Davis, Kris
Cc: Barbara Twaddell

Subject: Comment for Point Wells hearinf
Date: Monday, May 7, 2018 4:49:05 PM

Attachments: WebPage.pdf

## Dear Hearing Examiner,

As a homeowner in both Edmonds and Shoreline, I want to give you my opinion about the Point Wells development. Below is a document that I'm sure you are familiar with. It outlines some of the slide hazards in the area. I am deeply concerned about this. We all know about the frequent slides in this general area that routinely block the train tracks and at one time almost knocked the train off the tracks. If this development is allowed to proceed there will be a terrible risk to those that live there, those that live above the site, and those on trains passing through the development. If there is a slide like the tragedy in Oso, Snohomish county will surely be liable. Please stop this project now.

Sincerely, Barbara Twaddell Shoreline

https://snohomishcountywa.gov/DocumentCenter/View/50027/Point-Wells-Preliminary-Draft-EIS-Landslide-Hazard-Comments-20160919

I-338 Twaddell, Barbara -- May 7, 2018 PFN: 11 101457 LU